

Yavapai H&I Subcommittee Agenda

- Opened the meeting @ 9:02 with the Serenity Prayer.
- 12 Traditions – Jacob O.
- 12 Concepts – Trent C.
- Tradition 2 / Concept 2 - Mark M.

Committee Service Body Check-Ins:

Chair – James S: Talked to Joe W and he is in contact with that Jail. Only 3 members, two males are approved. They are anxious for us to get in there. Please get badges to go in there!

Vice Chair – Mark M: Did work on inventory on literature that we have. Need to discuss what to do with that stuff.

Secretary – Bailey G: Made a blank Agenda to follow during committee meetings, made a contact list, started updating guidelines with redlines for review.

Things to check on – I think clean dates should be on the contact sheet.

Stoneridge reached out for a panel, I suggested thursdays at 5:30 or every other Monday when we aren't at Granite at 5:30 to start.

I can not attend on the 29th, do we want to schedule for the 22nd for the next meeting?

We need to get more members involved and urge people to get badges for juvi and jail.

Would everyone be ok with having the contact list available on the website, but having to answer a password in order to access it?

Literature Coordinator – OPEN:

Granite Mountain Coordinator – OPEN: Mark filling in - All panels have been filled

Hillside Coordinator – OPEN: Bailey Filling in. All panels have been filled in

Journey Coordinator – Aaron S: Last session ended, the new one starts on 3/18. We have Aaron and Jarrod going in for this session with Caprice Shadowing.

Decision Point Coordinator – Josh B: will learn position and get orientated.

Royal Detox Coordinator – OPEN: panel was missed last night due to member forgetting.

Yavapai H&I Subcommittee Agenda

Juvi Coordinator – OPEN:

Prescott Jail Coordinator – Joe W: Joe absent, Curtis reported -Need members! Please go apply and get fingerprinted, working on time and day. Thank you! Looking at Thursdays potentially. Men only to start but anyone can apply and get approved for future when we need women panels as well!

Old Business:

-

New Business/Open Forum:

- Juvi needs pamphlets.
- Dave M said he was willing and has been elected as Royal Coordinator by group conscious.
- Caprice G, Josh B, Aaron S, Trent, Travis G willing to do Juvi applications
- Dave M, Vickie N, Travis G Jail applications
- Bailey G – I think we should make two people make newcomer packets with what we have.
- James S – came up with IPs for the newcomers packets with approval based off group conscious.
- Jacob O/ Josh B/ James S will put together Newcomers Packets.
- Yes clean Dates
- Bailey G – What to do with Stoneridge? Agreed to every other Monday starting 3/3 at 5:30. Will make sure this is approved by Nicole.
- **Next committee 3/22 9am Frannies**
- Everyone is ok with phone numbers on website being password protected but accessible on website.
- James S: to johnny E – how can we connect with the VA? Johnny E: They are looking into it. Aaron S said they are not looking for H&I but they are not, they are currently looking for a regular meeting at the VA.
- Trent C: talking about having PR come in to help them know what is going on.
- New members want to join – need to get them oriented and shadowed.
- Guidelines to follow today, revisions will be sent out for review and vote.

Group Conscious for literature in Newcomer Packets to Include:

Yavapai H&I Subcommittee Agenda

- White Book (staples or not depending on facility)
- Meeting Directory
- IP #1 Who, What, How, and Why
- IP #6 Recovery and Relapse
- IP #7 Am I an Addict?
- IP#11 Sponsorship
- IP #13 By Young Addicts, For Young addicts (where applicable??)
- IP #16 For the Newcomer
- IP #17 For Those in Treatment
- IP #22 Welcome to Narcotics Anonymous
- IP #29 Introduction to NA Meetings

We lost the handwritten list but James and Bailey put our heads together with the list of Ips we currently have and are confident this is close If not the same as what was gone over during the committee meeting

Final Literature Coordinator Report: